
Calumet County 4-H 
Newsletter 

 
October 2023 
 
Dear Calumet County 4-H, 
 
Can you believe that we are starting another 4-H year? A new 4-H year means new opportunities for both 
myself, our members and their families, our volunteers, and our community. We already have new 4-H 
members who have signed up to join our organization, and to you all I want to welcome you to Calumet 
County 4-H! For those of you who are re-enrolling, I am so excited to have you also continue to grow in your 
4-H career. Did you know that we had an increase of 16% of members who joined Calumet County last 
year? I cannot wait to see how we grow this year! 
 
Some opportunities I want to highlight to make sure you are aware of so that you do not miss out on are: 
  
 National 4-H Week - Throughout the week of Oct 1-7, we have a handful of educational, fun 
opportunities for you to participate in. These may help you learn more about 4-H, you may have the 
opportunity to meet someone new, or you may want to get a head start on a project for the 2024 Calumet 
County Fair. 
 Enrollment - Did you see the cool shirts that all youth and Club Leaders will receive if they enroll in 
the new 4-H year by October 31st? Do not miss out on this FREE shirt, just for enrolling for more 4-H 
opportunities. 
 Fall Forum - is an opportunity for youth in grades 7-13 and adult leaders to attend a training 
weekend located in Green Lake this year. You’ll get to meet others from around the state, attend fun, hands
-on workshops where you’ll be able to bring new ideas back to your club and the county, and we grow 
excitement and energy for the new 4-H year. The Calumet County Leaders Council does support $100 for 
those who attend and represent Calumet County. Let’s have another great delegation, we hope you join us! 
 Educational Experiences - There are statewide and national opportunities available for ages 3rd 
grade and up. And, I want to make sure those who have an interest in the different experiences know of 
them along with being aware of the scholarships available. 
 
As always, please do not hesitate to reach out with any questions or concerns. Our job is to help support 
you throughout your 4-H experience. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

 
Carlea Liermann 
Calumet County 4-H Educator 

An EEO/Affirmative Action Employer, UW-Madison Division of Extension provides equal opportunities in employment and programming, including Title VI, Title IX, and ADA requirements.  Please make requests for 
reasonable accommodations to ensure access to educational programs as early as possible preceding the program, service, or activity.  Requests will be kept confidential. 
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Library 
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Leaders Council Board Meeting Highlights 

On Wednesday , September 12th, the Calumet County 4-H Leaders 

Council held their semi-annual meeting at the Calumet County 

Courthouse. During the meeting, President Jessie Jansen introduced 

officers elected to the Executive Board. The board went over the 

progress of the goals from the 2022-2023 4-H year, and spent time 

with those in attendance to draft the 2023-2024 goals. The Leaders 

Council voted and approved the purchase of a new ice cream 

machine for the food stand for the cost of $4,800. Leaders Council 

Treasurer shared the Food Stand Report and the Foods Auction 

report at the meeting, along with mentioning that checks are in the 

mail for those who were shift leaders and who sold in this year’s 

foods auction. 4-H Program Educator, Carlea Liermann, shared the 

enrollment report for the last 4-H year and participation numbers for 

the different programs that took place for the last year. 

 

Leaders Council Upcoming Meeting 

The next Calumet County 4-H Leaders Council Executive Board 

meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, October 11, at 7:00pm at the 

Calumet County Courthouse in Room #025. During the meeting, the 

board will decide on the 2023-2024 theme contest winner, which will 

then be the theme for the Fair booths and window display themes for 

4-H week. The board will also discuss and vote on the redesign of the 

raffle tickets for the 4-H dance, insurance coverage for the food 

stand, and discuss the recognition night planned for Sunday, 

November 12th at the Chilton High School at 4:00pm. 

4-H Recognition Night 

Sunday, November 12th at 

4:00pm located at the Chilton 

High School Commons 

Host Clubs: Charlesburg Stars, 

Friendly Valley, and New 

Horizons 4-H Clubs 

 

Family Fun Day 

Saturday, January 20, 2024, at 

the Brillion Community Center 

from 1:00-5:00pm 

 

Annual 4-H Dance 

Friday, January 26, 2024 at 

Cobblestone in Brillion 

 

4-H Family Night with 

Wisconsin Herd 

Saturday, February 3, 2024 at 

Oshkosh Arena 

SAVE THE DATE 

Teen Ambassadors 

The Calumet County 4-H Teen Ambassadors are meeting on 

Thursday, October 19th,  following the monthly Cloverbud Club 

meeting.  We ask that Teen Ambassadors come to help with the 

October meeting. During the Teen Ambassadors meeting, they will 

start planning details for the Teen Travel Experience for Summer 

2024. They hope to travel to Tennessee next summer, and you are 

invited to join them as they plan out what they would like to do 

during this experience. Teen Ambassadors have also decided to 

create a new award specifically for teens in Calumet County who 

embody servant leadership in Calumet County 4-H. At this meeting, 

the Teen Ambassadors will discuss and select who will be selected for 

their inaugural award. 

THEME CONTEST 

The 4-H Leaders Council is 

searching for a county theme 

for 2023-2024. The club 

submitting the theme selected 

will receive $20.00 from the 4-

H Leaders Council. All entries 

must be submitted to the 4-H 

Office by October 11th. 



 
Thank you to Kim & Tim Mueller for leading our Archery Project practices throughout the summer! 

Thank you to Tracy Wagner & Family for managing the Food Stand for the 2023 Calumet County Fair. And, 

thank you to Tami Gasch and Jessie Jansen for helping to get things ready leading up to the Fair! 

Thank you to Trisha Flanigan and Sally Squires for conducting the Dog Project Obedience and Rally Trainings 

for 2023! 

Thank you to the Calumet County Agriculture Association for allowing Calumet County 4-H to use their 

grounds for the archery  and dog project meetings! 

Thank you to Jason and Greg Miller from Miller ‘N Co. for being the official auctioneers for this year’s Foods 

Auction, along with Deb Wittman for helping to coordinate the records of bids and sales for the duration of 

the sale! 

Thank you to Pam, Vincent & Elaina Lisowe, Sally & Tori Squires, Jessica & Peyton Pickart, Sarah Schnell, and 

Suzanne Atkins who helped with Advanced Judging on Saturday, August 26th, by clerking or setting up the 

displays in the Brantmeier Building! 

Thank you to Meredith & Sue Quist and Janelle and Annika Liermann for helping with Foods Judging on 

Thursday, August 31st! 

Shout out to the Teen Ambassadors who helped lead the hands-on activities at the 2023 Calumet County Fair 

in the Brantmeier Building. Isaac Nagel, Tori Squires, Emma Krahn, Katie & Maddy Jones, and Christina, 

Sarah, & Alicia Schnell. We greatly appreciate all you did to provide an opportunity for youth to try 

something new and learn more about 4-H! 

Thank you Mike Brandes for taking the time before and after the Fair to fix up the Food Stand, along with 

helping to move and unload the ice cream machine! 

We would like to share our gratitude for Jessie Jansen and Emma Wagner for helping with Cloverbud Club 

month to month. The group has grown immensely, and has been a positive experience for our newer 

members as they learn more about 4-H. Cloverbud Club was selected as the 2023 Excellence in Club Support 

through the National Association of Extension 4-H Youth Development Professionals (NAE4-HYDP). As a 

members of the WI and National Association, Carlea was able to submit and apply for the award at the WI, 

Regional, and now National level. 

KUDOS 



Looking for Volunteers 
We are currently looking for volunteers to assist with specific countywide 

programs we offer here in Calumet County: 

Cloverbud Club - Cloverbud Club continues to grow every year, and we are 

in need of at least 1-2 additional adult volunteers to help coordinate and 

run the monthly Cloverbud Club meetings. Group A meets at 5:30-6:30pm 

and Group B meets at 6:00-7:00pm every 3rd Thursday of the month. 

Volunteers would run the meetings, hands-on activities, and help create 

the welcoming environment for Cloverbuds and their families who attend 

the meetings. The 4-H office handles registration, gathering of supplies for 

meetings, and all correspondence to Cloverbud Families. Teen 

Ambassadors also assist with the monthly meetings. 

Explorers - With the growth of Cloverbud Club, the idea has been brought 

up to create and launch an Explorers Club here in Calumet County. This 

new program would be for youth in grades 3-5 who may be new to 4-H or 

who would like to explore the different projects that we have in 4-H. The 

members would help decide what projects the program will discover and 

look into more, and we would love a volunteer to help coordinate and 

organize this new program. 

Food Workshops - We are in the process of planning the next year of Food 

Workshops for 4-H members, and we are in need of volunteers or adults 

with the expertise to help run Food Workshops this year. This could 

include cake decorating, how to use the different tips or how to decorate a 

cake with fondant. We are also looking for those experienced with baking 

to help lead in, example yeast dough worships or other workshops that 

help learn important life skills and kitchen safety. Volunteers who wish to 

lead a Food Workshop will get to choose a date and time that works best 

for them, and will work with Carlea to determine the outcomes for the 

workshop. 

Please reach out to Carlea at 920-483-0646 or carlea.liermann@wisc.edu 

with any questions or concerns related to any of these volunteer 

opportunities. All of these help grow the Calumet County 4-H Program, 

and we would love to have you help us reach more youth through these 

different opportunities! 

4-H Members - ORDER YOUR 

RECOGNITION DISCS AND 

PLAQUES 

As part of the recognition, 

each club member is 

recognized by the 4-H Leaders 

Council in one of the following 

ways. We ask that parents 

please submit the orders their 

members would like. 

1. First year members 

receive a plaque with the 

4-H Pledge. 

2. Members who complete 

their 2nd year receive a 

plaque with their names 

on it to place a disc 

representing the projects 

they completed. 

3. Members who have 

completed their 3rd year 

or more are also welcome 

to request up to 2 discs for 

their plaques. 

 

This year we are collecting this 

disc information online. Fill 

out the survey https://

forms.gle/

VxmZKu8KDRAuUpG39  for 

the plaques/discs you would 

like to receive. 

Deadline to receive this 

information is Monday, 

October 16th. 

4-H Discs 

mailto:carlea.liermann@wisc.edu
https://forms.gle/VxmZKu8KDRAuUpG39
https://forms.gle/VxmZKu8KDRAuUpG39
https://forms.gle/VxmZKu8KDRAuUpG39


If you have not already registered with the 4-H Online 2.0 system, 

please do so at http://wi.4honline.com. Re-enrollment is requested by 

October 31st. Existing members need to be re-enrolled by December 

31st so that they are eligible to enter in Jr. Class at the Calumet 

County Fair. To ensure you keep receiving correspondence and the 

monthly newsletter, we recommend that you enroll by October 31st. 

Any youth or Club Leader who is enrolled or re-enrolled by the end of 

October will receive this shirt for free from the 4-H office. Our office 

will send out an email to coordinate getting the shirt to you. 

4-H Enrollment is Now Open! Marketing Materials 
for Clubs 

If any club is planning to hold 

a brat fry, an outreach table, 

etc., you are able to use 

materials from the Extension 

Office such as:  

• Tablecloth 

• Banner 

• Flutter flags 

• Chalkboard 

• 6 ft Chris Clover 

• Yard games (Connect 4, 

cornhole, yardzee) 

 

If you would also like paper 

marketing materials to hand 

out, please request these at 

least 1-2 weeks in advance. If 

you have questions or to 

reserve, please contact Carlea 

at carlea.liermann@wisc.edu 

Have you signed up for the 2023-2024 Cloverbud Club? 

The Calumet County 4-H Cloverbud Club is open to any youth in 

grades 5K-2nd. The goal of the program is to engage the youngest 

members of 4-H, so they can learn what 4-H is about with hands-on 

activities and exposure to the different project areas. Youth get to 

meet others their own age from all around Calumet County. Activities 

and meetings are designed just for them and their age groups. 

Monthly meetings take place at the Calumet County Courthouse on 

the 3rd Thursday of each month with Group A at 5:30-6:30pm and 

Group B at 6:00-7:00pm. You and your family will select and attend 

the group time that works best for you. Usually, they last around 45 

minutes to an hour. Cost is $10 for the year to cover the cost of 

supplies. 

Youth can be part of a traditional Community Club as well as 

Cloverbud Club. To sign up, please join the Cloverbud Club on 

4HOnline. You can select it to be your primary club or your secondary 

club. Please reach out to our office if you have any questions on this! 

http://wi.4honline.com
mailto:carlea.liermann@wisc.edu


Volunteer Training Requirements 



Nominations are being accepted for the following four awards: 

Friend of 4-H - Award given each year to a business or an individual (NOT a 4-H leader) that has been a strong 

supporter of the 4-H program. 

Special Leadership Award - Two to three awards are given each year to 4-H volunteers who have made 

significant contributions to the 4-H program at a club or county level over the course of their 4-H career. 

4-H Volunteer of the Year - One award is given per year to a 4-H volunteer who has made significant 

contributions of time and effort to the 4-H program during the recent year(s). This award is for individuals 

with less than 10 years of service at the local, county, district, or state level. 

Lifetime Volunteer of the Year - One award is given per year to a 4-H volunteer who has made significant 

contributions of time and effort to the 4-H program during their volunteer career. This award is for 

individuals with 10 or more years of service at the local, county, district, or state level. 

Please nominate individuals with an explanation of why you think they are deserving of the awards by 

contacting Carlea at 920-849-1450, 920-483-0646, or carlea.liermann@wisc.edu. If you do not know if a 

volunteer has more than 10 years or less than 10 years of service, please nominate them for both awards and 

we will place them in the correct category. 

Nominations are due October 11th! 

It’s that time of year again where youth who are 13 or older will be receiving an email from the Wisconsin 

4-H State Office regarding the Thriving Survey. You have the opportunity to win a gift care just for 

participating and sharing more about your experience with 4-H. Your feedback helps us to improve and 

grow our programs, so please take the time to leave your honest feedback. 

mailto:carlea.liermann@wisc.edu


4-H Arts Camp 

November 18-19, 2023 

Camp Upham Woods, Wisconsin Dells, WI 
 

4-H Arts Camp provides youth in grades 6th-8th an experience with six different art tracks including music, 

photography, communication, theater, culinary arts, and art in nature. Arts Camp provides older youth and 

adults with opportunities to teach and strengthen their leadership abilities and provides younger youth the 

fun of a 4-H camping experience focused on the arts. Cost is $110/youth. Scholarships are available to help 

offset the cost, if needed. 

 

The purpose of Art Camp: 

• Encouraging expression and participation in the arts with middle school-age youth 

• Supporting youth teaching opportunities where they learn to incorporate education, creativity, and 

reflection into the creative process 

• Increasing awareness of the arts and participation in the arts at the club level 

 

Are you a middle schooler looking for an opportunity to explore the arts through 4-H? If so, you don’t want to 

miss Wisconsin 4-H Arts Camp! This state-level experience offers one place for youth, grades 6-8, to learn 

about topics like music, drama, visual arts, photography, communications, and more! You’ll rotate through 

the different arts tracks each day, participate in various group activities throughout, and close with a 

ceremony for parents and families, celebrating the results of your Arts Camp experience. You’ll also meet 

new friends, participate in camp games, and enjoy the great natural setting of Upham Woods, a 300-acre 

environmental education center on the Wisconsin River near Wisconsin Dells. 

 

4-H Arts Camp is sponsored by the University of Wisconsin-Madison, Division of Extension, and is funded 

through registrations and a grant from the Wisconsin 4-H Foundation. The program is planned and led by a 

talented group of 4-H high school youth, assisted by Extension specialists, 4-H staff, and key adult volunteers. 

You’ll learn lots of creative ideas to take home to share with your family, friends and community. 

 

If you haven’t been a part of the Arts Camp experience, come and see what you’ve been missing! Space is 

limited. All information will be posted here and accessible on 4-H Online when available: 

https://4h.extension.wisc.edu/.../statewide.../arts-camp/  

https://4h.extension.wisc.edu/.../statewide.../arts-camp/


Fall Forum registration is NOW OPEN! Last year we had a great Calumet County Delegation of 10 youth and 

adults, and we would love to have another great group join us for the fun learning! 

Fall Forum is building connections in all directions from November 4-5, 2023, at the Green Lake Conference 

Center this year! 

The purpose of Fall Forum is to: 

• Provide an educational opportunity for youth and adult volunteers 

• Develop youth and adult partnerships 

• Create an engaging and welcoming environment to facilitate discussion between counties and regions 

• Encourage diversity of though, perspective, interests, and people 

• Promote strategies for youth and adults to reach underserved and underrepresented groups 

This year we will be having featured speaker Tim Talen, 4-H Hall of Fame Honoree! Youth and adults will 

have the opportunity to work with and meet others from around the state, choose their own adventures, 

meet the Wisconsin Leadership Council Candidates, and so much more! 

We hope you decide to build new connections with us this November 4-5, 2023, at the Green Lake 

Conference Center! 

To register, click here: https://4h.extension.wisc.edu/.../statewide.../fall-forum/  

https://4h.extension.wisc.edu/.../statewide.../fall-forum/


Dog Project News 

We will be having our annual Dog Sledding Day on November 18, 2023. This will take place at The Siberian 

Outpost in Malone. Everyone is to leave their own dogs at home for this. We will be meeting 16 huskies 

and take a ride on either the cart or the sled. It depends if there is snow. We will learn about dog sledding 

and about the 1925 Serum Run to Nome, Alaska. 

This is for all members that are signed up for the Dog Project, including Cloverbuds. Space is limited for this, 

so please email Trisha Flanigan at gtflanigan@frontier.com and please put the number attending from your 

family and how many are adults and how many are youth. 

Our training classes are 

done for the year until 

Spring. Watch the 

February newsletter for 

information about the 

mandatory meetings for 

our training classes for 

next year. 

CEDAR CREST ICE CREAM 4-H FLAVOR CREATION 
CONTEST  

We need a big flavor! Is your Wisconsin 4-H club up to the challenge? 
Cedar Crest Ice Cream and the Wisconsin 4-H Foundation have again teamed up to present the Cedar Crest 

Ice Cream 4-H Flavor Creation Contest. 

Wisconsin 4-H clubs are invited to collaborate to imagine a delicious new ice cream flavor, and come up with 

an interesting flavor name. Each club may submit up to five entries. The contest is open to all Wisconsin 4-H 

clubs and members. 

Five finalists will be selected from all entries received. All finalists will receive a Cedar Crest Ice Cream party 

for their 4-H club. One of those five finalists will be chosen as the grand prize winner. In addition to an ice 

cream party, the grand prize winner will also receive a $500 prize for their 4-H club. Best of all, the winning 

flavor will be produced in summer 2024 as a Cedar Crest Ice Cream Feature Flavor for the month of July! The 

winning flavor will be available in parlors and ice cream scoop shops that serve Cedar Crest Ice Cream. 

To participate in the Flavor Creation Contest, 4-H Club Leaders may submit your entry (up to 5 entries per 

club) using the online form linked below, or by downloading the entry form with submission details. Entries 

are due by November 15, 2023. 
https://cedarcresticecream.com/4h-flavor-contest/?
fbclid=IwAR3itxtbS6mPcA7YoIcqhzary1aYcAqE8FB6GjLMKpHjFfRrV4TmJlYJxsQ_aem_Aa0wQgmyI1UTd7_QGx5
ZckallLdZCrUKYzauRBDZlzxqee8GH7S2IcKEFIWHjoLI3bY  

mailto:gtflanigan@frontier.com
https://cedarcresticecream.com/4h-flavor-contest/?fbclid=IwAR3itxtbS6mPcA7YoIcqhzary1aYcAqE8FB6GjLMKpHjFfRrV4TmJlYJxsQ_aem_Aa0wQgmyI1UTd7_QGx5ZckallLdZCrUKYzauRBDZlzxqee8GH7S2IcKEFIWHjoLI3bY
https://cedarcresticecream.com/4h-flavor-contest/?fbclid=IwAR3itxtbS6mPcA7YoIcqhzary1aYcAqE8FB6GjLMKpHjFfRrV4TmJlYJxsQ_aem_Aa0wQgmyI1UTd7_QGx5ZckallLdZCrUKYzauRBDZlzxqee8GH7S2IcKEFIWHjoLI3bY
https://cedarcresticecream.com/4h-flavor-contest/?fbclid=IwAR3itxtbS6mPcA7YoIcqhzary1aYcAqE8FB6GjLMKpHjFfRrV4TmJlYJxsQ_aem_Aa0wQgmyI1UTd7_QGx5ZckallLdZCrUKYzauRBDZlzxqee8GH7S2IcKEFIWHjoLI3bY


Calumet County Livestock & Skill-a-thon Teams 
We are currently looking for youth who would like to start preparing for the statewide competitions that will 

take place this Spring. 

What are the contests? 

These are two different contests all about livestock where you can use your knowledge about the animal 

species (beef, sheep, swine, meat goat) and the industry. 

• Livestock Quiz Bowl: 

Livestock Bowl is a quiz competition where all the questions are about beef, sheep, swine, and meat goat 

topics. Students use a buzzer to answer the questions (similar to the game show Jeopardy). Teams 

compete in a double-elimination format by giving oral answers to questions posed by a moderator. Each 

match has both an individual and toss-up question round. The top team earns the opportunity to compete 

at the national competition. 

• Livestock Skill-a-thon: 

Everything you know about raising your animal adds up to so much knowledge of the species and the 

industry. The Skill-a-thon contest will help you challenge you to share that information through a written 

quiz and leaning stations such as breed identification, feed identification, equipment identification as well 

as some team activities such as demonstrating evaluation skills. There are both individual and team 

stations. The top team earn the opportunity to compete at the national competition. 

Who can participate? 

Any current 4-H members, grades 3-13. Please note, there are age divisions for each of those contests and 

parameters for grade 13 members. Even if your county has not participated in the past, round up come 4-H 

friends and take advantage of this fun opportunity to show your knowledge of the animal species and 

industry. 

**Youth who participate will receive credit towards their educational sessions required for the market animal 

sale.  



Spark Workshop: Polymer Clay Earrings 
Saturday, December 2nd, 9:00-11:00am & 1:00-3:00pm 

Calumet County Courthouse 

Grades 5th-13th 

Cost: $10 
 

4-H Members in grades 5-13 are invited to join us and Izzy from Daffodil & Co. to learn how to make their 

own polymer clay earrings. Each youth will make a holiday pair of earrings as well as a school spirit pair using 

their school colors. Izzy will share how she was able to take her spark and turn it into a business! Spots are 

limited, registration is on a first come first serve basis. 
 

Name: ______________________________________________  Grade: _____________ 

 

Email: ______________________________________________ 
 

   Circle what time you would prefer:  9-11am 1-3pm 
 

Registration due by Wednesday, November 15th 

Make checks payable to Calumet Count 4-H Leaders Council 

Send this form & check to: Extension Office 

206 Court Street, Chilton, WI 53014 



American Spirit Registration Opens October 1st 
About 4-H American Spirit - June 14-23, June 21-30, and July 5-14, 2024 

The 4-H American Spirit Experience is an opportunity for youth 8-10 grades to experience history & heritage 

by immersing in a 10-day bus journey to the East Coast and Canada. Staff and volunteers plan and facilitate 

the experience, with youth participants leading content throughout the experience. Participants increase 

their knowledge of American history while experiencing where it occurred and have unique opportunities for 

dynamic exposure to diverse cultural experiences and perspectives of the foundation of our nation, all while 

developing positive relationships with adults and their peers from around the state. 

American Spirit Experience Objectives for its Participants: 

• Increase knowledge and understanding of America’s heritage 

• Build awareness of the many steps taken to gain U.S. independence and freedom 

• Further develop skills in leadership and personal expression of values 

• Increase awareness of self in relationship to others 

• Share what was learned with others in your club and county 

 

Highlighted Location(s): 

• Nappanee, Indiana 

• Philadelphia, Pennsylvania 

• New York City, New York 

• Boston, Massachusetts 

• Lexington/Concord, Massachusetts 

• Gloucester, Massachusetts 

• Salem, Massachusetts 

• Niagara Falls, Ontario, Canada (A passport will be needed!) 

 

Participant Eligibility 

• All youth grades 8-10 

• Pre-registration in 4H Online 2.0 is open starting October 1-November 15, 2023. Youth and their parent/

guardian must complete the online registration together; it includes questions for the youth participant to 

answer! 

• Each experience is limited to 44 youth. Decisions about who is selected to travel are base on the following 

factors: 

• # of youth per experience 

• Full rooms by identified gender 

• Ages of youth traveling together 

• Eligibility to participate in future years 

• The committee does take into account registration dates & times 

 

Estimated Cost of Experience = $1,900 (the 4-H office will send in the payment and invoice youth prior to 

traveling) 
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